
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Sent November 7, 2021 

 
A public hearing on the 2022-2023 Budget of the New Jersey Public Power Authority will be 
held on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at the Borough of Butler Electric Department Offices, 
12 Belleview Avenue, Butler, NJ 07405 at 10:30 A.M. and via conference call at: 617-675-4444  
PIN: 483 776 428 8326# 

 

 Interested parties should contact Brian Vayda at 732-236-7241. 

 
Public inspection of the Authority budget documents can be found at www.njppa.net 

under Budgets or by contacting Brian Vayda at 732-236-7241. 

 

Please post this notice of hearing in public view at your local offices. 

 

 


